
 

 

September 12, 2019 
32311.003 
 
Mr. Bill Stablein, Project Manager 
City of Round Rock Transportation Department 
2008 Enterprise Dr. 
Round Rock, TX 78664  
 
RE:  Kenney Fort Intersection Improvements 
 
Dear Mr. Stablein: 
 
Halff Associates, Inc. analyzed all the bids received at the September 10, 2019 opening for accuracy 
and consistency.  The apparent low bidder is Smith Contracting Co., Inc. from Austin, Texas. Please 
refer to the attached Bid Tabulation. 
 
Based on our experience and our opinion formed by the documentation provided in the bid proposal, 
we recommend the City of Round Rock employ Smith Contracting Co., Inc. for this project.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
HALFF ASSOCIATES, INC. 
 
 
 
         

Dan Franz, P.E. CFM 

 

 


